Sarah Screen

From:

Gadsby, Andy <Andy.Gadsby@pins.gsi.gov.uk>

Sent:

18 April 2013 16:42

To:

Sarah Screen

Cc:

CIL

Subject:

RE: SBC CIL Examination - Regulation 22 Compliance

Sarah,

Many thanks for your letter - no need to put a hard copy in the post.

I can confirm we will endeavour to arrange a joint examination of your Local Plan and Charging Schedule. Can you confirm when you intend to submit both of these? My understanding is the Local Plan will be submitted in mid May with the CIL being submitted at the end of June. Is this still the case?

Andy

Andy Gadsby
Plans Team
The Planning Inspectorate
Room 3/12, Temple Quay House
2 The Square, Temple Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN
Tel: 0303 444 5326

e-mail: andy.gadsby@pins.gsi.gov.uk

From: Sarah Screen [mailto:SScreen@swindon.gov.uk]

Sent: 18 April 2013 16:32

To: Gadsby, Andy

Cc: CIL

Subject: SBC CIL Examination - Regulation 22 Compliance

Matter: SBC CIL Examination - Regulation 22 Compliance

Dear Andy

Please find attached a copy of a letter that has been sent by post requesting the support of the SoS for the Council's approach to its forthcoming CIL examination.

I hope that its contents is self-explanatory. Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to call so we can discuss further.

I look forward to receipt of a formal response in the near future.

Kind Regards

Sarah

Miss Sarah Screen
Planning Obligations Project Manager
Technical Services, Development & Integration
Planning – Service Delivery
Swindon Borough Council
5th Floor, Wat Tyler House, Beckhampton Street, Swindon, SN1 2JH.
Tel: 01793 46 6397 Fax: 01793 466459
Email: sscreen@swindon.gov.uk DX: 133055 Swindon 16
Please consider the environment before printing this email.

"The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Swindon Borough Council unless explicitly stated otherwise.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed.

If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose it's contents to any other person.

Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 1998 and Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed. The contents may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation

This footnote also confirms that this email has been swept by Anti-Virus software for the presence of computer viruses. However, Swindon Borough Council cannot accept liability for viruses that may be in this email and we recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate virus scanner."

The views expressed in this email are personal and may not necessarily reflect those of Swindon Borough Council unless explicitly stated otherwise. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify me immediately. If you are not the intended recipient of this email, you should not copy it for any purpose, or disclose its contents to any other person. Senders and recipients of email should be aware that, under the Data Protection Act 1998 and Freedom of Information Act 2000, the contents may have to be disclosed. The contents may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation This footnote also confirms that this email has been swept by Anti-Virus software for the presence of computer viruses. However, Swindon Borough Council cannot accept liability for viruses that may be in this email and we recommend that you check all emails with an appropriate virus scanner.

This email was received from the INTERNET and scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case of problems, please call your organisation's IT Helpdesk.

Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for legal purposes.

Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.